
854 East 51st Street
Brooklyn, NY 11203
February 10, 2023

New York State
Independent Redistricting Commission

To Whom It May Concern;

My nane is Brenda Marshall, and I lived at the above mentioned
address. I lived in the 41st District,Kings County for over 40 years
and worked as a Pollworker for 15 years.

I am respectfully requesting that I remained in the 41st District for
the following reasons;

My district is a huge melting pot that provides community interest
gear towards each ethnic common interest and value. Example,
places of Worship provide immigration assistance, legal counsel,
housing,  food (pantries) and health care / local clinics for those
without insurance.  The elected officals in the 41st  District have
achieved manys services for all concerns especially the Senoirs
and people with disability. Our law enforcement and Block
Association work together to provide a healthy and safe
environment of all concerns

Removing me from all of rhe above mentioned, would place me at
a loss, just as I turned 65.



Last election I observed first hand what the Redistricting did to too
many voters, who felt angry and betrayed. Many voiced their
dissatisfaction by being verbally abusive towards rhe pollworkers
and others expressed their opinions openly that they would not
vote until they were reassigned to their original polling site.

The changes might appear to those who initated  this plan as
simply, but it has created a nightmare.  Is this what we do in NY?

Thank You.


